

St Paul's Road, Nuneaton, Warwickshire. CV10 8HW Sharon Kindred B.Ed, MA, NPOH Headteacher

5<sup>th</sup> February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

## Continuing Arrangements for Supporting Learning

I hope you are keeping well during these challenging and difficult times. We will be continuing to adhere to our COVID-19 Workplace Risk Assessment to keep our children, families and staff as safe as we can, and this will be reviewed again after half term.

School remains open, and the offer of education will continue to be:

- Places onsite will be available for children of critical workers where this is required and those whose learning is more vulnerable as a priority.
- Some children may access a 'blended learning' offer accessing some sessions onsite but also accessing the remote learning activities that are being sent to you on a text link and posted on Facebook.
- Some children will access remote learning at home only, these learning opportunities are sent to you on a text link and posted on Facebook.

Remote learning activities can be accessed direct from our website: www.stockingfordnurseryschool.co.uk

Thank you for the amazing response we continue to have to our remote learning experiences that we are sending out to you. Your photographs are inspiring, and it is lovely to see all your children having such a fun time at home whilst engaging in their learning. You are doing a wonderful job!

We must remind parents/carers that where a child is accessing provision onsite, lockdown guidelines must be adhered to by our families at all times. This is to keep our Nursery School as safe as we possibly can. Failure to adhere to the regulations would mean that your child's place onsite would need to be reviewed. Further guidance can be found here.

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home

We will continue to keep you fully updated as we regularly review our Workplace Risk Assessment. Please don't hesitate to email us on parents1041@welearn365.com or telephone us if you would like to talk to Nursery staff. Keyworkers will be making regular calls home to you during this time. Thank you as always for your support.

Take care, Stay safe

Sharou Kundred

Sharon Kindred Headteacher

> Tel: (024) 7638 3708 Fax: (024) 7634 5676

e-mail: head 1041@welearn 365.com







